QNAP SYSTEMS, INC.

2F., No.22, Zhongxing Road, Xizhi Di strict, New Taipei City, 221, Taiwan

Date: 2018-07-04

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: 2ACFN-QWAAC2600; Granted on 06/12/2018
To Whom It May Concern:

We regret to inform you that due to replace the label location, we have submitted
the wrong FCC label & location exhibit to the filing.

To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to
supersede the exhibit described as FCC label & location-rev.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
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Jason Hsu/Product Manager

Tel: +886-2-26412000 Extension:13187

Fax: +886-2-26410555

E mail: jasonhsu@qnap.com
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